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From: katie corter <katiecorter@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 7:42 PM 2(i V —5 : ‘6To: IRRC
Subject: IRRC #3146 &3147 OPPOSED on proposed vaccine amendments

As a concerned parent and educator, I do NOT support the suggested changes for reporting deadlines,
provisional period, addition of vaccines, no requirement of standardized language in communication regarding
vaccines, and herd immunity claims given without merit!
The Department of Health is using scare tactics to force parents to inject their children with known toxins with
no regard to their actual safety. Vaccines cause worse side effects than the actual diseases you are trying to
protect people from. $ 3.2Billion dollars have been awarded to adults and children who have been severely
damaged or died from the effects of vaccines. Most people are denied any compensation for the damage vaccines
have caused. I feel strongly that vaccines are being unnecessarily pushed upon citizens, for the profit of
pharmaceutical companies.
We are the most widely vaccinated country with the highest rate of chronic illness in the world.
More honest research needs to done on the true effects of these vaccines being forced upon the unsuspecting
public.
Every child has a right to a free and public education without discrimination for not having a dangerous medical
procedure; vaccinations! They have severe inherit risks and injury, and are known to actually shed the diseases
they supposedly protect us from. Disease outbreaks, like the one in CA, occur in populations that have reached
ioo% vaccination rates, rendering the herd immunity theory unreliable. Those outbreaks were among fully
vaccinated people!
There are too many long standing gaps in vaccine safety research and emerging evidence that certain vaccines
do not prevent infection or transmission of disease. There is an urgent need to require legal protection of
parental rights regarding medical and religious exemptions to vaccination for minor children.
There currently, is no product liability or accountability for pharmaceutical companies and vaccine
manufacturers. This makes flexible medical and non-medical vaccine exemptions in vaccine policies and laws,
critical as it is the only way Americans can protect themselves and their children from vaccine risks and
failures.
I am very proud to have been born and raised in beautiful PA and would be very saddened to have PA known
for such restrictive and unjust amendments’ to the law on vaccines. We are not CA!

Sincerely,
Katie Corter
York, PA
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